Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: July 24, 2017

Re: Action Memo

July 26, 2017 Board Meeting

New Jersey Child Assault Prevention (NJ CAP) is a statewide community based prevention program. The CAP program seeks to increase children's awareness to abuse, neglect and bullying by providing comprehensive prevention workshops for students in educational institutions. The program will last over three days with various topics being covered to increase awareness. Public schools are requested to commit to a match of 30% of their total CAP program costs for the elementary program. Please be advised exceptions to this requirement are made for districts who can document financial hardship through our free and reduced lunch count.

Request board approval for the NJ CAP Program for J. Harvey Rodgers School for 2017 2018 pending approval by August 31, 2017 by the CAP State Office in conjunction with County Superintendents and CAP County Coordinators. Glassboro School District is asking for a waiver of the 30% match due to budget constraints.